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RE: support letters
Joe Piontek, President <president@willowsprings.org>
Sent: Tue 32012012356 P

Tor Krstina Laopin
e Toni Mart; victoria@marathonmagic.com

Kristina, Mayor and Counc,
We are excited to be the race course for the Water for the World run to be held in May.
‘We understand one lane will most likely be closed and officials posted at each street during the race to

guide traffic away from the runners.

Please let me know if we can do anything else to help.
sincerely,

Joe Piontek,

President, WSHOA
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RE: Water For The World Run
Andy Porter <andyporter@bellsouthnet>

© Extra line breaks in this message were removed,
Tue 3/20/2012 218 P
victoria@marathonmaji. com; Kristina Lappin

Kristina,

Please accept this email as my agreement to allow the Mt Pisgah School to use our parking lot for their
‘Water For The World Run. Itis my understanding that the Run will be on May 12, 2012 and our parking lot
willbe used from early morning until approximately 9:30 AM.

If you have any questions or need further documentation, please do not hesitate to call me.

Thank you,

Andy Porter

Manager/Owner

Willow Springs Shopping Center, LLC

404-847-0917 office
404-697-0115 cell




